
OFF I CE OF THE G OV ERNOR 

Walter Sillers Building I 550 High Street, Suite I 000 I Jackson, Mississippi 39201 

April 13, 2022 

RE: Notice of Cancellation 
IFB# 20220218 Recovery Audit Contractor (RAC) Services 
RFx# 3160004700 

To Whom it May Concern: 

MISSISSIPPI DIVISION or 

MEDICAID 

The Mississippi Division of Medicaid (DOM) hereby provides this notice to inform all interested 
parties that, in the best interests of the State, IFB # 20220218 Recovery Audit Contractor (RAC) 
Services is hereby cancelled since all bids received are non-responsive to the IFB. All responses 
received by DOM contained contingency fee rates that exceeded both the maximum rate allowed 
in the IFB and the maximum Medicare Recovery Audit Contractor (RAC) rate published by the 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). 

We thank you for the time and effort devoted to participating in this IFB and encourage your 
organization's participation in future procurements. Please continue to monitor DOM's 
procurement website at Procurement I Mississippi Division of Medicaid (ms.gov) for future 
solicitations. If you have questions or need additional information, please contact the Procurement 
Office at procurement@medicaid.ms.gov. 

~J¼ 
Drew Snyder 
Executive Director 


